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It is pretty well known that this event alone is worth the dues 
payment-not counting all the other mostly free events that 
are sponsored by the DCUV throughout the year. While most 
members are alumni, anyone can join the club if you have at 
least some interest in Dartmouth activities.

While you can pay your dues at the door to the party it is 
much faster for all if you sign up on our website at:

 www.dartmouth.org/clubs/dcuv/membership 

Or you can fill out the attached membership form and mail it 
to: DCUV Treasurer    PO Box 577   Hanover, NH 03755

DCUV Officers and Board for 14-15 year
President 		  Dimitri Gerakaris ’69
First VP 		 Henry Nachman ’51
Treasurer 		  Paul Tuhus ’69
Secretary 		  John Engelman ’68
Membership Chair 	 Cheryl Abbott ’96

  Dennis Brown ‘70
  Stan Colla ’66 Tu’86 P’04
  Peter Frederick ’65   Dartmouth Veterans Liaison
  Clark Griffiths ’57, Th’58,GP’18; Newsletter Editor
  Alex Hall ‘10; Young Alumni Liaison, Webmaster  
  Bob Haynes ’73
  Meg Ramsden ’87
  Sue Reed ‘81
  Chuck Sherman ‘66
  Fred Wainwright Tu ’02 ;Sponsorship Chair
  Wes Whitaker MALS ‘10

To all DCUV Members and potential members in our mail list!

As a quick reminder we are rapidly coming up on our wonderful annual 
Christmas gala in 53 Commons on December 9th from 5:30 to 7:30 PM. 
This event includes free beverages and outstanding hors d’oeuvres 

A view looking down on last years party

Additional Activities Planned for the Near Future

Third Week Reception: Charlie Dennis, Hanover Chief 
of Police; Location: Top of the HOP – Hopkins Center 

5:30 PM Monday, November 17, 2014

Please Note: While our receptions usually occur on 
Tuesdays, due to scheduling conflicts, this reception will 
happen on Monday! 

Third Tuesday Reception: Dartmouth President Emeritus 
James E. Wright

President Emeritus Wright will speak about his latest book 
and recent trips to Viet Nam and Pearl Harbor.

Location: Top of the HOP – Hopkins Center – Hanover, NH 
Tuesday, January 20, 2015  5:30 pm - 7:00 pm 
Cash Bar from 5:30 PM – 6:00. PMTalk and Q&A from 6:00

Groundhog’s Day Steam Tunnel Tour 
Celebrate Groundhog’s Day with a tour of the steam tunnels 
underneath the Green!

Location:College Heating Plant – North Side Entrance, 
Monday, February 02, 2015; 4:00 pm - 5:00 pm

DCUV Annual Seminar

Saturday, February 07, 2015- All Day

The time, location, and topic for DCUV’s Annual Seminar 
have not been decided on. We will let you know details soon. 

DCUV Day at the Dartmouth Skiway 
Sunday, February 15, 2015; All Day

Join other members of the Dartmouth Club of the Upper 
Valley on the slopes of the Dartmouth Skiway! Don’t forget 
to join in the free, potluck après ski party; 2PM in the Chivers 
Room in the McLane Family Lodge - even if you don’t ski!!
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One Great Event since our last NewsletterAdditional Activities Planned for the Future 

Third Tuesday Reception

Location:Top of the HOP – Hopkins Center, Hanover NH 
Tuesday, February 17, 2015; 5:30 pm - 7:00 pm

The DCUV has not yet selected a speaker or topic for this 
event.

Pre Hockey Potluck; Dartmouth  vs. Quinnipiac

Moulton Lounge – Boss Tennis Center, Hanover NH 
Saturday, February 28, 2015; 5:00 pm - 6:30 pm

The Dartmouth Men’s Hockey team will play Quinnipiac at 
7 p.m. That will be the last regular home game of the season 
(before play-offs begin) and will be senior night. The players 
will be thrilled to have the DCUV members there.  An online 
potluck registration form will be set up

Third Tuesday Reception: Master Gardener Charlie 
Nardozzi

Top of the HOP – Hopkins Center, Hanover NH 
Tuesday, March 17, 2015; 5:30 pm - 7:00 pm

Back by popular demand Charlie Nardozzi will be discussing 
gardening in the Upper Valley!

Pungent Prints and Piquant Paintings

Special Location: Long River Studios, Lyme NH

Date: Wednesday, March 25, 2015, 6:00 pm - 8:00 pm

Art Opening and Wine Tasting with new works by Louise 
Hamlin, Dartmouth College Professor in Art. 
Check out and RSVP at:

  www.dcuv.org/events/pungent-prints-and-piquant-paintings/

 
Third Tuesday Reception

Top of the HOP – Hopkins Center, Hanover NH

Tuesday, April 21, 2015; 5:30 pm - 7:00 pm

The DCUV has not yet selected a speaker or topic for this 
event.

DCUV Annual Book Awards

Top of the HOP – Hopkins Center, Hanover NH 
Tuesday, May 12, 2015: 5:00 pm - 7:00 pm

Recognition of Upper Valley High School Scholars

DCUV Annual Dinner and Election

Location:TBD,

Wednesday, May 27, 2015;Time: 5:30 pm - 8:00 pm

The speaker and topic for this year’s Annual Dinner have not 
yet been selected. Check back in the future to learn more and 
receive information on how to RSVP.

The DCUV’s Third Week Reception and Talk was held at 
the new headquarters of the Dartmouth Entrepreneurial 
Network (DEN) at Currier Place (across the street and 
down a bit from the Visual Arts Center)’

It began with complimentary ‘heavy hors d’oeuvres’ and a 
cash bar with a talk introduced by DEN Director Trip Davis 
D’90 and elaborated upon by Jamie Coughlin, Director of the 
New Venture Incubator Programs for DEN. 

“The DEN fosters and promotes entrepreneurship among 
students, faculty, clinicians, researchers, staff, alumni, and 
community members from all schools at Dartmouth, the 
Dartmouth-Hitchcock Medical Center (DHMC), and the 
Dartmouth Regional Technology Center (DRTC).

The DEN includes over 45,000 people and 14 chapter cities, 
courses, workshops, speaker series, startup competitions, 
and networking activities. It is a core component of the 
newly established Dartmouth Office of Entrepreneurship 
& Technology Transfer.  For more information about DEN, 
please see

     http://www.den.dartmouth.edu/about/overview.html

Trip Davis D’90, OETT Executive Director welcomes the 
55 members of the DCUV to the meeting on October 20,  at 
the DEN Incubator at 4 Currier Place in Hanover.

Jamie Coughlin, 
Director, 
New Venture 
Incubator 
Programs for 
DEN pointing 
out locations 
of Dartmouth 
Alums with 
businesses 
cooperating with 
the programs for 
the student


